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Guerrraeric2022@gmail.com 

Rosemont Oxford House  

6730 n kerby ave Portland Oregon 97217 

 

I am writing this letter to inform you that I am opposed to  bill - HB 2239 , The model of 
Oxford house as a whole had helped me tremendously in my recovery , it’s a model that 
truly works , we hold hold each other accountable. We are a United family in recovery. The 
Democratic model helps each and every person in the house work out any issues that they 
might have making it a really wonderful place to live,  full of peace and love and if it wasn’t 
for Oxford house, I would not be where I am today, on a sold foundation , with permanent 
housing , I am six years clean , being a role model to those newcomers that come into 
Oxford house and stepping up and being part of chapter has been a major part of my 
recovery. Oxford house is giving me the opportunity to step up and show others how to live 
a life of recovery and abstinence from drugs and alcohol, there’s nothing like living in a 
strong Oxford house and it really works !!  
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